
 

 

LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 
 

STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 
 

The Portfolio Holder for the Environment, Councillor Colin Smith, has made the 
following executive decision:  
 

CHELSFIELD PARKING REVIEW 
 

Reference Report (Report ES14020): 
 
Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development and Scrutiny 
Committee 
Enc. 1 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 2 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 3 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 4 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 5 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 6 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 7 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 8 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 9 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 10 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee 
Enc. 11 for Chelsfield Parking Review, 01/07/2014 Environment Policy Development 
and Scrutiny Committee    
 
Decision: 
 
(1) The proposed changes to the current parking arrangements as detailed in 
drawings 11051-101 to 11051-111 attached to Report ES14020 are agreed. 
 
(2) Authority be delegated to the Executive Director of Environment and 
Community Services, in consultation with the Portfolio Holder and Ward 
Members, to approve any specification changes to the scheme that are 
considered necessary at detailed design stage.  
 
Reasons: 
 

Complaints have been received about parking problems in the residential area around 
Chelsfield Station, possibly aggravated by an increased number of commuters using 
the station (a decision by Sevenoaks Council to introduce parking charges at 
Knockholt Station may have displaced commuters to Chelsfield). 
 
Report ES14020 details the outcome of consultation to determine the views of 
residents on proposed changes to local parking restrictions. The changes are outlined 



 
 

 

in a revised parking scheme detailed in drawings 11051-101 to 11051-111 appended 
to Report ES14020. 
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Environment PDS Committee on  
1st July 2014 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Colin Smith  
Environment Portfolio Holder  
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   16 July 2014 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   24 July 2014  
Decision Reference:   ENV14012 

 
 


